monday, june 8, 2020

its the last week of school

[bookmark: _GoBack]friday, june 12 will be our last day of home learning this year iss not ending the way any of us would like but i am very proud of al of you next years teacher is very lucky i hop everyone has a great summer
	
	i will miss you all

ms. bransfield




